
PAST PRESIDENT’S REPORT

My duties as Past President have been minimal so far this term.  I have 
given  the President feedback and other advice as requested.  Fortunately, 
there have been few major concerns.  I have noticed the increasing 
presence of AMICA on the internet, specifically from the expansion of our 
Web Site, and I feel that this can only bring more attention to our 
organization.  Many thanks to Karl Ellison for a job very well done!

The test roll project has been going very well in the past 12 months.  Since 
the last convention, there have been 37 test rolls sent out to our members.  
There will soon be a Welte test roll (and manual?) available as well.  Stay 
tuned!

Sincerely,

Mike Walter
Past President


